

July 21, 2014

Dear Valued Practitioner/Provider:

This letter is to notify you and your staff that I have taken another position within Molina Healthcare of New Mexico, Inc. (Molina Healthcare), and effective July 21, 2014, will not be your dedicated Provider Service Representative.

Molina Healthcare values the service you provide to our members and is in the process of filling my position and will continue to provide the same excellent service provided during this time of transition. Please contact one of the following Provider Service Representatives with any questions, issues or training needs you may encounter during this transition period.

Lora Dunlap: (575) 640-0897
Lora.Dunlap@Molinahealthcare.com

Christine Gomez: (575) 973-8032
Christine.Gomez@Molinahealthcare.com

We will notify you when your new dedicated Provider Services Supervisor and Provider Services Representative has been selected.

Thank you,

LaDawna King

Supervisor, Provider Service

Molina Healthcare of New Mexico, Inc.

La Dawne King